
From:   Mark Stoufflet   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   October 22, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1884-EX-ST-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Emission designator has been changed to N0N for all frequencies.  The three frequencies that were in
violation have been changed.  A letter to the FCC has been uploaded for this application with more detail.


